
Ringmore Neighbourhood Plan 

The Steering Group has rewritten or updated several sections of the Regulation 14 

Neighbourhood Plan as a consequence of comments made during that consultation. 

I expect formal submission to take place within the next four weeks. A few documents 

on the PC website will need adding to or replacing with up to date versions to comply 

with Reg 15. 

The Regulation 15 process entails a further 6 week consultation which is administered 

by SHDC. 
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